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15 APRIL 2020 
 

Dear Parents 

We, as a governing body, are thoroughly aware of the difficult 

time and impact the COVID-19 lockdown has on our community. 

Our teacher corps is busy interacting with every possible tool, from 

SMS, WhatsApp, and emails with learners to try to continue 

teaching our children. We thank everyone for your patience and 

cooperation. 

We, as parents, must pay our school fees. We have commitments 

to meet, however, be assured that we are saving and cutting 

costs where possible. We know that there some may experience 

financial problems during this time and maybe after the lockdown, 

please contact the office so that we can plan.   

Be assured that our school is still striving to do the best for your 

child's school education.  

Once the school reopens there will be a policy of NO MASK NO 

ENTRANCE at our school gates. 

  

Please be responsible during the lockdown period. 

 

Kind regards. 

 

 

_________________________     

 MR. KOOS DE WET 

CHAIRMAN: SGB 
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